---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Anivesh Joshi <anivesh.joshi@infosys.com>
Date: Thu 19 Dec, 2019, 5:16 PM
Subject: Infosys Offer - System Engineer
To: Anivesh Joshi <anivesh.joshi@infosys.com>

Dear Candidate, 

Heartiest congratulations from the Campus recruitment team at Infosys!

We are pleased to inform you that you have received an offer for Systems Engineer from Infosys, through our Pooled drive held at Arya College of Engineering and IT on 17th December.. 

Kindly consider this mail as a confirmation for the same. Please do not revert on the mail. 

Offer letters would be released one month prior to your date of Joining. Offer is subjective to clearing academic criteria. In case of the candidate not meeting the criteria, his/her owner shall stand revoked. 

Thank you so much for actively participating in the event. 

 

Regards,

Anivesh Joshi,

Senior Associate Lead-Talent Acquisition

 

